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NEWS RELEASE 
Incident Date and Time:  Thursday, March 2, 2017, at about 11:00 am  
Location:    100 block of Wayside Road, Town of Portola Valley     
Type of Crime/Incident:  Residential Burglary 
 
SUSPECT:    Unknown race male, 6 foot tall, wearing a dark grey hooded sweatshirt and blue jeans.  
 
                                                       
SUMMARY:  
On Thursday, March 2, 2017, at about 11:00am, Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a residence on the 100 block of Wayside 
Road in the Town of Portola Valley on a report of a residential burglary.  
 
Upon arrival, Deputies learned the above suspect forced entry into the home by smashing the glass on a rear door.  The 
suspect was scared off when he encountered the home owner inside. The suspect fled to a waiting red sedan that was 
being driven by a second unknown suspect. The suspect vehicle fled before the victim could get any additional 
information.  The vehicle was last seen traveling northbound on Portola Road. An area check was conducted with no 
signs of the suspects. 
 
The homeowner was not injured.  Personal property was taken from the home and this incident is still under investigation.  
The Sheriff’s Office reminds residents to remain vigilant and report any suspicious persons or activity. 
 
Anyone with information about this crime is encouraged to contact Sheriff’s Detective Jonathan Sebring 650-
363-4057 or Jsebring@smcgov.org. Alternatively, you may also remain anonymous by calling the San Mateo 
County Sheriff’s Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700.                                      
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